

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

June 10, 2008

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

Joseph M. Goldman 906 South 38<sup>th</sup> Street, Rear Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Goldman:

This is to clarify the letter that was sent to you on June 10<sup>th</sup> related to the suspension of your Class "B" Tavern license for the premises located at 3749 West National Avenue ("Moccasin Bar").

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m. June 13, 2008 through midnight June 22, 2008. You may reopen at 12:01 a.m. June 23.

Very truly yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD

CCF 071674

WI Dept. of Revenue